
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Russell Sobel <russell.sobel@gmail.com>

Date: 10/21/2015 8:45:52 AM
Subject: RE: *Possible Dates to Reschedule the Capital Bond Study Committee Meeting - Please 

advise.

Good morning.
Are you available for a call this morning?
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Russell Sobel [mailto:russell.sobel@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 5:18 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: *Possible Dates to Reschedule the Capital Bond Study Committee Meeting - Please advise.

Katherine, you know it just crossed my mind. Your email says to "reschedule" the meeting. Maybe it's 
because I was a recent appointee, but I didn't get an email other than this one. Is there a meeting set up I didn't 
know about?

On Mon, Oct 19, 2015 at 11:29 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Chairman Peeler, is seeking availability of our members on Thursday, 11/4 and/or Friday, 11/5 for a possible 
rescheduling of the Capital Bond Study Committee.

If the meeting were to be held on 11/4, it would need to be a “morning” meeting.

If the meeting were to be held on 11/5, it could be “anytime”.

Please reply with which date best works for your schedule.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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